Dear Bp. __________,
My name is ______, and I’m a member of _______ parish in your diocese.  
Your Excellency, I am deeply upset by the news that the Catholic Campaign for Human Development is funding organizations that are directly calling for revolution, violence against police officers, looting, the destruction of property, and the defunding and abolition of police departments.  On June 10, the Lepanto Institute reported on eight organizations receiving CCHD funding that are engaged in this behavior.  You can see that report here: https://www.lepantoin.org/us-bishops-agency-funds-groups-calling-for-the-killing-of-cops-rebellion-and-rioting/
On July 14, the Lepanto Institute reported on another eight organizations calling for the defunding of police departments, which is resulting in a dramatic increase in violent crimes.  You can read that report here: www.lepantoin.org/violence-erupts-as-more-catholic-funded-groups-call-for-defunding-of-police
I am writing to you because I know you love our Church, your flock, and the common home in which we live.  If these violent acts and the rhetoric aren’t stopped, I fear there will no longer be any home for any of us.  I beg Your Excellency to demand that the organizations engaging in the behavior in these reports be immediately and publicly defunded.  And if the CCHD refuses to take any action, I ask you to please withdraw our diocese from the CCHD collection entirely.
Sincerely yours in Christ,

